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For Immediate Release:  
  
  
On December 15 at approximately 7 am, Wyckoff police were dispatched to a James Way 
residence on a report of a structure fire. Upon the officers arrival, they observed flames 
extending from the rear of the home. The occupants had safely exited the house prior to 
police arrival. The Wyckoff Fire Department responded and extinguished the fire. The 
Wyckoff Ambulance Corps also responded to the scene. No injuries were reported, and the 
home was declared uninhabitable. The origin of the fire is currently under investigation 
but does not appear suspicious at this time. 

    

  
  
 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 


